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October 17th, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Rim Village Homeowner, 

 

It has come to our attention that during the building of Rim Village staples were 

used near the gas lines to the fireplaces.  There have been three incidences where 

staples have pierced the gas line causing a pin hole leak.  If you smell gas please 

report it to the gas company, Dominion Energy.  800 767 1689 

 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

Rim Village Board of Directors 

Sharon Butler Mel Taylor  

Jay Beauregard Bob Ward  


